
Beaverlodge Home and School Association (BHSA) 
Meeting Minutes for October 2, 2024 

 
In attendance: 
Ms. Sadler Joanne Flatten 
Pam Janciw Diana Doucette  
Lesley Wiebe Emily Irvine  
 
Call to order: 6:07pm 

-  Greeting and welcome to everyone in attendance 
-   

Review and Approval of Agenda 
- Motioned by Diana, seconded by Pam 

 
Review and Approval of previous minutes 

- Motioned by Joanna, seconded by Pam 
 
Principal’s Report 

- Please see attached document titled Beaverlodge Home and School Principal’s Report 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

- Please see attached document titled Treasure Report 
- Current Balance of $6080.68 

 
General Business 

 
A. Fun Lunches 

- There was significantly less Fun Lunch order for hot dogs then expected, did not meet 
requirement for delivery. Discussion had about families forgetting or not seeing 
MunchaLunch link in Friday bulletin. Ms. Sadler added a reminder a week before orders 
close in the school calendar and will have Randi sent an email reminder the week prior.  

- Thank you to Tara who agreed to pick up the hot dogs from Smoke N Bobs, she was 
provided with a gift card for $20 to reimburse her for the gas. 

- Joanne agreed to contact McDonalds in the area to determine cost for McDonald fun 
lunch in December and will report back with information. Will require a volunteer to 
pick up fun lunch as McDonalds does not deliver.  

 
B. School Dance 

- Dance occurred on September 27 and was again successful 
- Kids started taking balloons off arch, will not use this again as it was noisy when they 

popped and had to all be cleaned up 
- Will need to book DJ for April dance 
- Successful sales of candy, chips, chocolates, water and glow sticks 



 
C. Movie Nights 

- First movie night planned for November 1 and will be playing Inside Out 2 
 
 

D. Fundraising 
- Peak of the Market fundraiser to open for online order from October 11-November 4. 

Pick up date November 14, 2024. Will need volunteers to help unload, sort and hand out 
vegetables that day. 

- Plans to hold Gramma’s Kettlecorn Fundraiser in December as this has been successful 
in past 

- Joanne made a Non-Event pamphlet to show how this type of fundraiser could be 
presented, everyone thought was a good idea to try in January/February 2025  

- Community Yard Sale planned for May 3 at the school, will need to determine how to 
collect and store items families donating. Agree no big furniture items will be accepted.  

 
E. Other 

- Diana and Joanne completed the bulletin board by the front doors. Plan is to track how 
much money is raised for goal of $4000 for school library books. Also posted are other 
events/fundraisers families can expect during the year 

 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for November 6, 2024 at 6:00pm. Meeting Adjourned at 7:10pm 


